

NEWSLETTER October 2017 Fleming Middle School

We are already in our 2nd month of school! Fall sports are in full swing and half way through their seasons. All teams are doing fantastic and representing Fleming in an amazing way! A shout out and thank you to our coaches.

Our 21st century after-school activities have began and almost all classes are full! If your child has not signed up please contact the office. A permission slip needs to be signed before your child can stay. They are M-Th with activity buses available for the trip home; do remember these are shortened routes. Tutoring is available on Tuesdays. Please use this opportunity to meet with teachers if your son or daughter needs a little extra help in their classes.

Upcoming Events: Red Ribbon Week and our PTO cookie dough fundraiser. Please support this fundraiser. The profits made from the PTO fundraisers come back to our students supporting the many activities and events on campus.

Did you know???

Mrs. Boyer, 6th grade math, is an accomplished long distance runner, sponsored by Brooks, (yes the shoe company) and has started a youth track club in the valley.

Ms. Conner caught her first salmon this summer and has lived in



THREE RIVERS VALUES

Learning:

- S All students can be successful
- Š All students connect at our schools
- Š Parents, Community, and Businesses: partners for achievement

Upcoming Fvents

- 10/2 21st Century Classes Start
- 10/2 Volleyball Game
- 10/3 XC Pre-conference
- 10/4 Volleyball Game Football Game
- 10/9 Volleyball Game Home
- 10/11 XC Meet
 Football Game Home
 Volleyball Game Home
- 10/16 Volleyball Game
- 10/18 Volleyball Game
- 10/19 XC Meet
- 10/23 Volleyball Game Home

RED RIBBON WEEK 10/23-10/27

10/24 XC Conference Meet 10/26 Dance 3:45-5:30

Picture Retakes will be November 2nd.

PARENT TIP OF THE MONTH

Parent Tip- Our attendance is staying up around 95%. This is AWESOME! Keep it up Fleming! We are seeing Monday as our lowest day of the week. School is the utmost importance for your child's success in school! Reminder- Students at Fleming do need to pay for school lunch unless an application is filled out. Please fill out an application online or pick up from the school office if needed. If not, remember to send money if for your student's lunch account. This is a change for 6th graders specifically as lunches are



21st Century After School Program

Afterschool classes begin October 2nd and run from 3:30 to 5:30 Monday through Thursday.

Classes include:
Cooking
Choir
DJ
Magic
Archery
Builders club
Chess club
Digital Art
and
Future
Planning
We also offer
tutoring on
Tuesday.

LIBRARY

Thank you for supporting our first Book Fair this year. I want to send a special thank you to Rina Trimper for her daily help during book fair. Thank you to Zoe's Grandmother Debbie for helping sell lollipops. Our scholastic profit to buy more books is \$2271.59. Oregon Books is the best bookstore in Southern Oregon. Oregon Books gave our Fleming Library such a great discount. We have added 54 more new books to Fleming's library. Don't forget when you go shopping at Oregon Books, you need to mention our school name. We get a discount at the end of the year on the total sales for Fleming School. We still need BOX-TOPS. Thank you to our PTO. They have gifted the library \$100.00. Enjoy the beautiful fall weather. Grab a book and sit in

FAMILY ADVOCATE

Our family advocate program is to help students overcome barriers to success. If your student is in need of clothing, school supplies, hygiene supplies, haircuts or any referral services, please let the office know and we will get you connected to the Family Advocate, Jamie Sarvent Lost and Found: Located in the cafeteria. Cleaned out on the 1st of every month

ATHLETICS

Fleming Athletes are having a great fall season in every Sport. Thank you to our parents who helped at the home Cross Country meet and to those who continue to dedicate their time to Football and Volleyball. Boys Basketball season starts in mid October. Sign ups are in the office now! Check the Athletics Tab on the Fleming Web Partle for more information.



Bus Note Reminder

Students must turn in a hand written note from their parent in order to ride a different bus. The note must have the bus number and address where the student is going. If a student is riding the bus to another student's home, both student's must provide hand written

**Don't forget we have Homework Help from 7:30-8:30am Monday - Thursday where your student can come and receive some extra classroom support.